
From: James Tomlinson  

Sent: 23 March 2023 12:18 

To: Planning Committee 

Cc: Team AM; David Fowler 

Subject: Re: Committee Notification for O2 Centre _ 2022/0528/P 

 

Hi David,  

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

I would like to make an objection based on the below: 

 

- The increased people traffic at West Hampstead tube, already at risk of over-

crowing with trains every 1-2 minutes. There is no update on additional 

entrances to the station/increase in tube service. If increased, would they be 

every 30 seconds? etc 

- The removal of Sainsburys and the cinema to rebuild another large 

supermarket and cinema complex. It does seem a waste of time to knock down 

what will then be rebuilt? 

- The size of the towers will look unsightly and impact the integrity of the area.  

 

Kindest 

 

James 

 


